
Newcomer’s Meet & Greet with Rev. Kyle will be in the 

Family Life Center on Sunday January 22 at 9:30 a.m.  

Come and learn more about First UMC.   

 

First UMC will receive new members during morning 

worship on Sunday, January 22, 2017.  If you are interested 

in uniting with the First Family, please contact Rev. Kyle at: 

kyle.randle@fumcconway.org or 843-488-4251 

1. Vienna Sausages  
2. Peanut/Cheese Crackers  

3. Juice Boxes  

CAP (Churches Assisting People) are collecting Pasta, 
Rice, Pasta Sauce, Peanut Butter, Jelly.  Please leave your 
donations in the Mission Corner of the Commons.  

The new 2017 Flower Calendar is posted in the 

Narthex.  Please take a moment to reserve dates that 

are important to you or your family.  Altar Flowers 

are not a budgeted item.  They are gifts to the church 

by those who graciously sign up.  Flowers for 

January and February are especially needed. 

Prayer Concerns 

Assisted Living/Rehab Facilities: Waccamaw: Maxine Dunn, 

MedStar: Joann Ray, Betty Mills, Brookdale:  Bobbie Davis; 

Agape: Mary Hucks, Conway Manor: Edith Lewis; 

Martinez, GA: Helen Wakefield; Mt. Prospect, IL: Faye 

Perrault 

At Home: Glenda Sweet, Val Dunham, J ill Watts, Lois 

Sechriest, Lella Fay Sanders, Jan Kyzer, E'Lonna Butler, Bob 

Sherry, Catherine Causey, Tommy Jordan, Irby Koon, Myron 

Dunn, Eugenia Benton, Sylvia Avant, Rebecca Howell, Betty 

Folks, Betty Jo Huggins, Mary T. Foxworth, Gwen Mishoe, 

Billy Joe and Irene Calhoun, Ruth Thomas, Lois Vaught,  

Ted Boyd. 

2017 Offering Envelopes 
Offering Envelopes for 2017 are ready to be picked up in the 

Commons.  There will be extras for those who have not 
previously used them. Also please stop by and let us know if you 

no longer need them because of auto-draft. 

Stewardship for the week of January 1 

Operating 7,444.00 
Building Fund 75.00 
Capital Campaign 576.00 
Total 8,095.00 

December 31, 2016 
Operating 3,790.00 
Pedro 25.00 
WYC 1,000.00 
Capital Campaign 9,040.50 
Total 13,855.50 

Sunday School 97 
Worship 127 
Wonderful Wednesday 137 
Epiphany Service 79  
 

Help4Kids Items 6 
CAP Items 12 

For those that did not  purchase pictures 
from Lifetouch, your free 8x10ôs are 
available in the Commons.  

Members of the Hut Class will be available for tickets. 

You might be wondering: “What does it mean to be a 

United Methodist?” Or maybe there are questions 

you didn’t even know you had.  Maybe you’ve 

wondered who John Wesley is or what is all the 

different expressions of grace?  Come join us… 

When:  Sunday, January 29 – Sunday  February 26 at 9:30 
 

Where: Senior  Room of the Family Life Center  
 

Contact Rev. Kyle at kyle.randle@fumcconway.org  
for more information. 

Congratulations to Anna Saville and 
Michael Barnhill who were married on 
December 31!   

Contact Josh Tietje for more information:  

Josh.tietje@fumcconway.org 

mailto:kyle.randle@fumcconway.org


First View  

Please follow us on Twitter 
@FUMCCONWAY. 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Does the Church Have Your Email Address? 
 

If you currently receive regular emails from the 

Church Office, then we have your email address.  

 If not, please send your email address to: 

office@fumcconway.org.   Thank you! 

Homemade Chili with Cornbread and Biscuits,  
Salad Bar, and Dessert 

$5 per person, $15 per family, $5 to-go box 
Children 3 and under eat free 

Serving begins at 5:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor  kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Josh Tietje, BS, Dir. of Christian Ed. & Mission josh.tietje@fumcconway.org  

Danny Clonts, Accountant   danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant  office@fumcconway.org 

Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery Attendant.   polywog_2815@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Attendant  tig892002@yahoo.com 

James Graham, Sexton 

Serving Next Sunday, January 15 

Altar Guild:  Janet Roche, Janet Von Deck 

Acolytes and Crucifer: Jacob Johnson, Ross Fallaw,  

 Chad Steinfield 

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Blake Hewitt and Jack 

McCutcheon (Monday) Sallie Goldfinch, Sarah Staub  

Trustee Duty:  Dawne Clonts, Johnny Vaught 

Childrenôs Church:  William and J ill Nelson, Sallie Goldfinch 

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Char les Hucks  

Ushers: Phil Thompson (Chairman), Will Chappell, Danny 

Clonts, Travis Dannelly, Bo Ives, Sammy Johnson, Richard 

Jordan, Ken Senn, Frank Watts, Chris Wright 

 

Birthdays This Week 
 

January 8:  Debbie Stanley 

January 9:  Libby McCutcheon 

January 10:  Ben Chanaca 

January 11:  Ernie Turnes, Frank Watts 

January 13:  Nancy Stiltner  

January 14:  Ashley Welborn 

New Adult Study begins Wednesday, January 11  
at 6:30 p.m. in Room 217.  Contact Josh at 

josh.tietje@fumcconway.org for more information. 
 

It’s the only commandment that begins with the 
word remember, almost as if God knew we would 

forget.  Well, guess what?  We Did. 

 Baptism of Jesus 
Artist, He Qi 

The Marion District Lay Servant Ministries 
Training School 

 

Classes Will Be Hosted By: 
Trinity UMC  

1050 Hwy. 38 S. 
Bennettsville, SC  29512 

Sunday, February 12 and Sunday, February 19 
2:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 
Must be registered by Friday, January 20th 

No Late Registrations Accepted! 
Cost:  $30 

Registration Forms are available in the Church Office. 


